Helen Evison

From:

Clerk East Tistead [clerk.easttisted@parish.hants.gov.uk]

Sent:

25 January 2019 13:37 davey272@hotmail.co.uk

To: Cc:

helen evison

Subject:

ETPC Grounds Maintenance

Attachments:

Quotes for 2019-2021.pdf

Dear Brian,

Thank you for your quotations and the copy of your PLI.

I am pleased to confirm that ETPC would like to extend the contract for three years, i.e. until the end of 2021.

Regards, Helen

> GROWN MAINTENANCE GLIOTE FOR PLUGLIC AREAS IN EMST TISTED

GLIOTE FOR 2019 2020 2021

2019 2020 2021

POND AREA 22:50 x14 cuts=315 25x14=350 25x14=350

PLAYCROUND 22:50 x14 cuts=315 25x14=350 25x14=350

ANY EXPALORE \$23 how

REGARDS BRIAN DAVET